
H-2 CORRESPONDENCE – Maria Norvell 

From: Maria Bootsy [mailto:mariabootsy@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 10:04 AM 
To: Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; 
Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; 
Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; City Manager 
<CityManager@longbeach.gov>; CityAttorney <CityAttorney@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Miko's Sport Bar 

 

Honorable Roberto Uranga: 
 
I am writing to you and copying all the City Council members because I am 
unable to attend the May 9th City Council meeting. 
I have owned my home in Wrigley since 1970. 
I have volunteered for Wrigley and the City for the past 30 years to help keep the 
Quality of Life we enjoy in Wrigley and the City. 
We have had so many problems with this property at 710 West Willow.  I don't 
remember how many business's that have been  
at that location but, Miko's is the worst for the neighbors and the neighborhood. 
The neighbor's have been through hell with this owner. 
For three years they have suffered including their children.  It seems that the City 
has given this owner every opportunity to save her business. 
I support the hearing Officer's recommendation and the Planning Commission's 
determination to revoke Miko's Business License. 
I know that all of you try your best to keep the Quality of Life in your 
neighborhood's.  Please help us preserve the Quality of Life in Wrigley. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Maria Norvell 
Vice President, Wrigley Area Neighborhood Alliance, (WANA) 
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